
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     September 20, 2002 

 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 

     of the City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
I am pleased to appoint Ms. Amy Murphy, Health Department, 1230 

W. Grant, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53215, to the Safety Commission, 
to fill the remaining term of Ms. Clarene Anderson, who resigned.  

Ms. Anderson’s term was to expire in June of 2004.  This appointment 
is pursuant to Section 320-27 of the Milwaukee Code.  This term will 

commence upon the taking of the oath of office. 
 

I trust this appointment will have the approval of your Honorable 
Body. 

 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 

     JOHN O. NORQUIST 
      Mayor 

 


